
From: Cherry, Brian K
Sent: 3/10/2013 8:20:37 PM
To: Peterman, Carla J. (Carla.Peterman@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: RE: California Commissioner Peterman Invited to the Gee Strategies Session

Not a problem Carla. It's a good session but there will be plenty of these opportunities ahead of 
you. If you decline this, he will invite you again. He is at every NARUC.

Brian K. Cherry
PG&E Company
VP, Regulatory Relations
77 Beale Street
San Francisco, CA. 94105
(415) 973-4977

On Mar 10, 2013, at 7:10 PM, "Peterman, Carla J." <Carla.Peterman.@cpuc.ca.gov> wrote:

Thanks Brian. Out of state travel can be challenging and may have a conflict. Have 
you attended this forum before?

Commissioner Carla Peterman
California Public Utilities Commission 
505 Van Ness Ave 
San Francsico CA 94102 
Main office: 415-703-4435

From: Cherry, Brian K rBKC7@poe.coml 
Sent: Wednesday, March 06, 2013 1:07 PM 
To: Peterman, Carla J.
Subject: FW: California Commissioner Peterman Invited to the Gee Strategies Session

Carla - forwarding the invite with ‘encouragement’.

From: Stipnieks, Elizabeth
Sent: Tuesday, February 26, 2013 8:41 AM
To: Cherry, Brian K
Subject: California Commissioner Peterman Invited to the Gee 
Strategies Session

SB GT&S 0184318
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Dear Brian,

I am writing to inform you that Robert Gee has invited California 
Commissioner Carla Peterman to the Gee Strategies Group 
Utility Commissioners/Wall Street Dialogue on May 23-24, 
2013, in New York City. We have not received an confirmation 
from the Commissioner and would greatly appreciate it if you 
could encourage him to attend. Attached is a copy of the draft 
agenda.

The Gee Strategies Group has been conducting this outreach 
effort involving state regulatory commissioners and the financial 
community for ten years which has resulted in approximately 300 
regulators participating in extensive discussions with the 
financial community. This effort has sought to educate state 
regulatory commissioners about how their decisions impact the 
financial viability of the investor-owned electric utility industry, 
as well as to provide them with fundamentals of utility finance.

Thank you for considering this request. Please do not hesitate to 
contact me at 202-508-5566 if you have any questions.

Liz

Elizabeth Stipnieks

Director, Regulatory Relations

Edison Electric Institute

701 Pennsylvania Ave, NW
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Washington, DC 20004

202-508-5566

estipmeks(a>eei. org

PG&E is committed to protecting our customers' privacy. 
To learn more, please visit
http://www.pqe.com/about/companv/privacy/customer/
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